
From: Kerstin Lanham [mailto:kerstinlanham@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2007 06:52 AM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: I oppose Sunrise Powerlink 
 
To California Public Utilities Commission: 
 
I opposed the Sunrise Powerlink, including Modified D route scheduled to run through Campo. There 
are so many better ways to do this. I don't want the noise, I don't want the environment compromised 
so awfully, I DO want San Diego to progress to other energy solutions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kerstin Lanham 
32069 Sand Aster Circle 
Campo, CA 91906 


